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To: The Public and Technical Advisory Committee (PTAC) 
 
From:  Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine (RDKS) Administration 
 
Date:  February 4, 2020 
 
Re: Feedback on Recycling Options 
 
Attachments: 
  

(1) Memo from Morrison Hershfield dated February 3, 2020 Re: Recycling Options to 
Consider for Inclusion in the Solid Waste Management Plan. (25 pages)  

 
Recommendation:  
 
That the Public and Technical Advisory Committee provide feedback to Administration using 
the provided Feedback Forms on the Strategies outlined in the Memo from Morrison Hershfield 
dated February 3, 2020 Re: Recycling Options to Consider for Inclusion in the Solid Waste 
Management Plan. 
 
Background: 
 
During the meeting of the Public and Technical Advisory Committee on February 11th, 2020, 
representatives from the Regional District’s Solid Waste Planning consultant, Morrison Hershfield, will 
provide a presentation on Recycling Options to Consider for the Solid Waste Management Plan 
(Attachment #1). Part of this presentation will include a feedback exercise to prioritize the potential 
strategies covered in the presentation into High Priority (0 to 5 years), Lower Priority (5 to 10 years), 
and Not in the Interest of the Regional District to Pursue. 
 
PTAC members will also be provided with Feedback Forms to provide additional comments on 
materials covered during the meeting. Feedback will be compiled and presented at the March 10th 
PTAC meeting to assist the PTAC deciding which Strategies to recommend as the Preferred Options 
for inclusion in the Draft Solid Waste Management Plan. 
 


